
PUBLIC WARNED ON SPURIOUS 
CALLERS AND FIXERS

We have received reports about spurious callers identifying themselves as 
the President and CEO of PhilHealth or as Officers from other government 
offices. 

At the same time, we have noted the visibility of fixers identifying 
themselves as PhilHealth personnel in public places and charging fees to 
expedite the processing of membership, premium payments and the like.

We urge everyone to refrain from engaging with these people. Transact 
only with the frontliners at any of our Local Health Insurance Offices 
(LHIOs) nationwide.
	 			 
Immediately call our Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442 or 
send electronic mails to actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph to report such 
incidents.
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